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Young Voices 2023 – T-Shirt order and Payment Schedule 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our first order for T-shirts and tickets for the Young Voices 2023 concert has now been fulfilled. 
We will be putting in one more order for T-Shirts next week, so if you have not purchased a T-
Shirt for your child and would like to (it is not essential – a plain white T-shirt will be fine), please 
do let us know as soon as possible. Any T-shirts required after our next order will need to be 
purchased on the day and will likely be more expensive / subject to availability, so it is worth 
getting your order in now if possible.  
 
Thank you to those of you who have already made payment for T-Shirts and / or tickets. For 
those who would prefer to pay for elements of the trip in instalments, we would appreciate it if 
you could pay for any T-Shirt orders (£15 per T-shirt pack) by the end of this month. We will then 
take transport payments (and extra ticket payments) early in the New Year. 
 
As ever, if you have any questions or queries, please do drop me an email or pop in for a quick 
chat. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
  
 

Dan Taylor 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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